
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The second tracking report for S4/5/6 is now available to view on Progress. This should give you up 
to date information about how your young person is progressing with their courses and what their 
next steps should be to ensure they are successful in their studies. To view this report, log on to: 
https://my.didbook.com/mobile/en-gb/Login/ 
 
In most cases, the Target Grade and level your young person is working at will not have changed 
since the first tracking report.  
Alongside the target grade, teachers will have indicated the progress your young person is currently 
making with their learning: 

• On Track to Achieve the Target Grade: This indicates that your young person is making good 
progress towards meeting their set target grade. 

• On Track to Pass: This indicates your young person is on course to successfully pass their 
qualifications or achieve a grade of C or above. 

• Off Track (Concern): If your young person is off track, this indicates that they may need to 
access additional supports or interventions to get back on track. 

 
In addition, you will also see a report on their attitude to learning. This is how well your young 
person is engaging with their learning. Their attitude towards learning, their level of participation 
and how well they are contributing to their overall success. 
 
The tracking system also allows teachers to include comments and next steps. These comments will 
provide you with a deeper understanding of the grades and highlight any necessary support or 
actions to support continued learning. 
 
Young people in S4 are about to make decisions about the subjects they will take in S5. Please use 
this tracking report to discuss with them the subjects they should choose to give them the best 
chance of success next session. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with your young person’s Pastoral Head if there are any 
concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
Marjorie Cotter 
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